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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I write as Chairman of Rathmore Community Council and would like to emphasise that 

Rathmore, Gneevegullia and the entire East Kerry area should be kept aligned to Killarney 

and be part of the Killarney Municipal District. 

 

Residents of Rathmore and East Kerry are socially, economically and culturally linked to 

Killarney Town in fact many them work in Killarney Town. 

 

 

Yours, 

 

Brian Kelly 

Rathmore Community Council  

 


